Kathy Spofford

SIS G
From: cmsmailer@civicplus.com on behalf of Contact form at Townsend MA
<cmsmailer@civicplus.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 12:43 PM
To: rao@townsend.ma.us
Subject: [Townsend MA] Second request (Sent by Lisa Lewand, neegagner@gmail.com)

Hello Public Records Request,

Lisa Lewand (neegagner@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
(https://www.townsend.ma.us/user/39/contact) at Townsend MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.townsend.ma.us/user/39/edit.
Message:

Hello,

I have not received the usual acknowledgement of receipt for my records request sent on 3/26/19 (see below).

"I request that | be provided with the video, any record, minutes, etc.

regarding the hearing for Chief Robert Eaton and his subsequent dismissal. | realize that you have 10 days to fulfill this

request and 25 days,if necessary, AFTER notifying me of your intent to fulfill or deny my request.
Thank you in advance."



